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Introducing
the 2023 additions to our

Julia Gabriel family of staff

Xiao laoshi
Mandarin Teacher

Shani
Support English Teacher

Evangelyne
English Teacher-in Training

Huang laoshi
Mandarin Teacher

Haswini
English Teacher-in Training

Intan
Support English Teacher

Jiang laoshi
Mandarin Teacher

Hifni
Human Resources Executive

We are extremely proud and delighted to introduce you to the new members of 
our Julia Gabriel family who have just joined us in 2023. These exciting 
individuals hail from every corner of Malaysia and each member brings unique 
strengths and a wealth of experience that we strongly believe will contribute 
greatly to your child’s learning journey here at Julia Gabriel Centre and Chiltern 
House Preschool, Kuala Lumpur.

Fueled by their passion for working with young children and in creating an 
immersive environment where children can explore, learn and grow at a pace 
that works for them, we hope you will join us in giving them a warm welcome 
when you see them here in school. Together, let us navigate the path ahead in 
2023 with the positivity, zest, and with parents as our partners in education 
towards the road to excellence.

Hajar
English Teacher



(6 weeks of )

Julia Gabriel Kuala Lumpur’s New School Year 

On behalf of all of us at Julia 
Gabriel Centre and Chiltern 
House Preschool Kuala Lumpur, 
we would like extend our heartfelt 
gratitude for all the incredible 
support and cooperation we have 
received throughout the whole of 
last year. As we welcome the 
children back to school and 
navigate into the start of 2023, we 
hope that you have had a good rest 
over the holidays, that you are 
reenergized and driven with fervor 
to begin this new journey with us 
this year.

Hello Term 1, 2023�

In the Cover

Updated Health and Safety Protocol
As part of our transition into normalcy, 
face shield or mask-wearing in children 
is now optional, while other health and 
safety protocol such as the regular 
handwashing routine, the continued 
visual health checks, and daily 
disinfecting of the centre remain in 
place. It really was wonderful to see 
excitement radiating through their eyes, 
as students arrived ready for the new 
school year. The transition back to 
school has indeed been a smooth one, 
thanks to all parents for supporting us 
with the separation process.

Facilities Update 
Over the December holidays, the 
school had undergone the first phase 
of our year-long refurbishment works 
to refresh the exterior and interior of 
the school’s building. For families who 
have had the opportunity to physically 
step foot into our premises, you would 
be able to notice our new set of 
awnings, and a new soft-rubber base 
that has been installed at our outdoor 
playground area to wrap up the 
playground’s facelift and restoration 
works which had commenced since 
last year. Inside, we have also updated 
the flooring with newly installed 
wooden flooring on both floors, and 
expanded the children’s toileting area. 

The next phase of our facelift would 
involve the installation of a newly 
designed BookRoom area on the 
ground floor. Further enhancements to 
the centre will be made over the 
subsequent months and we are truly 
excited to share more updates with you 
over time.

Hopping into

Year of the Rabbit
Toss of Prosperity and Lok Lok Feast

The staff enjoyed a sumptuous Lok Lok feast with the 
truck parked right at the school’s porch as part of our 
Chinese New Year celebration with members of staff. 
Centre Director Paulee Wang was also present to join 
in the festivity. Shouts of blessings and good luck filled 
the air as we tossed yee sang into the air but not 
before a round of funtastic games hosted by our 
dynamic in-house SOCCOM (social committee) team� 
A big thank you to the organising commiitee because 
we have all certainly missed a good gathering�



Chiltern House Kindergarten Two Graduation, Class of 2022

What a marvelous run for our Chiltern House graduates, 
class of 2022� Our heartiest congratulations and well 
done to all of the students for a most stupendous year 
of language, imagination, and discovery with us.

With rehearsals after rehearsals, it was an eventful few 
weeks right up to the celebration evening. Thanks to the 
sheer determination of these children in putting up their 
best performances, persistent guidance from the team 
of K2 teachers, and heartwarming encouragement from 
the parents, the evening was a huge success� 

We are truly humbled by the amazing support that we 
have received from every family, and it is with a heart 
filled with gratitude that we wish our Kindergarten Two 
students an exciting journey ahead as they embark on 
the next chapter of their lives in a big school. We are so 
proud of how much they have all grown with us. Spread 
your wings and soar�

Kindergarten Two 
Graduation



Julia Gabriel Centre, Independent PlayClub Bilingual Programme

Experience THREE times the fun with our new Independent 
PlayClub Bilingual toddler programme. The programme is 
set to be available from Term 1, 2023. 

Immerse your child in a highly stimulating and engaging 
environment with lessons delivered in dual languages - 
English and Mandarin - and nurture his love for learning 
as we build his early language foundation through a 
thematic approach in a unique programme that advocates 
for #learningthroughplay. 

In a nutshell, it has every winning element from our most 
popular PlayClub programme, only without an 
accompanying adult in class. 

Reach out to us via WhatsApp at +6011 1068 8882 to learn 
more about this or any of our other available Early 
Learning, Speech and Drama, and Readers and Writers 
programmes for children between 6 months - 7 years old.

Introducing: the Independent PlayClub Bilingual

Suitable for
Children 18 months - 3 
years old

Timing
Mondays, Wednesdays, 
and Fridays
8:30am - 11:00am



 

Julia Gabriel Centre
www.juliagabriel.com.my

Chiltern House Preschool
www.chilternhouse.com.my
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+6011 1068 8882 


